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As discussed in the enclosed License Amendment Request 92-06, Section V the
proposed changes have been deteri sed not (o inavolve a sigoificant hazards consideration
pursua( to the standards of 1WCFRS50.92. A copy of this letter and the enclosed License
Amendm *nt Regu st 92.06 have been lTorwarded to the State of New Hampshire “apison
Of “ger pursuant (o 10CTRSO.91(b). Additionally, North Atlantic has determined that License
Amendment Reguest 92-06 meets the eriteria dehineated in JOCFRS1.22(¢)(Y) for a categorical
exclusion from the requirvments foi an Environmental Impact Statement (see Section VI
enclnsed).

The North Atlantic response to Generic Letter 88.11 [Reference (¢)) stated that the
taisting Seabrook Station heatup and cooldown curves are correct votil eleven Effective Full
Power Yeurs and committed to submit changes to the curves utilizing the guidance of
Generie Letter 8811 and the methodology of Regulatory Guide 1.99, Revision 2 prior fo the
start of the second refucling outage. License Amendment Request 92-06 which is submitied
for NRC review and approval compictes North Atlantic's commitments regarding Generic
Letter B8-11.

Should you have any guestions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Terry L
Harpster, Director of Licensing Services, at (603) 474.9521 extension 2768

Very truly yours,
Ted C. Fcigen;um
Enclosure
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